
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Year 5 
What a marvellous assembly today about our last topic 
"Good Vibrations" by 5 Baobab. Thank you to all the 
parents who came and supported the children. Children, 
this week, have produced some fantastic writing on the 
animated film "The Piano". In Numeracy, the children 
have continued to look at number in a variety of ways 
including negative numbers in temperature.  
  
A quick reminder that there is both swimming and trips 
next week.  
These are the dates for the trips: 
5S - Tuesday 20th January 2015 
5B - Wednesday 21st January 2015 
5H - Thursday 22nd January 2015 
  
Please remember to provide a packed lunch if you haven't 
requested a school meal. The children will be returning to 
school around 2pm. If you are able to accompany the 
children on the trip, please speak to your child's teacher. 
  

  
  


